


ATTENTION VENDORS

   The Madison County Health Department will no longer sell food permits for temporary events in the field. You will be required to purchase your permits 14 days prior to any temporary event in our county. If a permit is not obtained before the event you will not be able to participate in the event. The cost per event is $75, for an event lasting 14 days or less. We do offer a $125 permit in the case a vendor is participating in more than one temporary event in our county during this year’s festival season.
  An application and information about the cost of your permit will be available on our website madcohealth.org under Food Safety Program.
  If you have any questions feel free to call our office 641-9677 or 641-9535. We are looking forward to seeing everyone this summer. 
  
